
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

1 December 2016 

 

 

Wade Baggott 

Advisor, Listing Compliance (Perth) 

ASX Compliance Pty Limited (ASX)  

Level 40, Central Park 

152-158 St Georges Terrace 

Perth WA 6000 

 

 

Dear Wade, 

 

RE: REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION  
 

Wangle Technologies Limited (Wangle, or the Company) (ASX:WGL) refers to its voluntary 

suspension extension request granted on 24 November 2016 and provides the following 

information in accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.2: 

 

The Company is of the understanding that it will be in a position to update the market on the 

status of build 0.1.50 of the Wangle VPN Application in both Apple App and Google Play 

Stores by the open of trading on Thursday the 8th of December 2016 and request that its 

voluntary suspension remain in place until this time.  

 

The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension extension request 

should not be granted nor is the Company aware of any further information necessary to 

inform the market of the voluntary suspension extension request.  

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on (+61) 8 6489 1600. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Loren Jones  

Company Secretary 

 

Wangle Technologies Limited 

info@wan.gl 
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